

TOWN OF ELIZABETH

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

TO: Historic Advisory Board

FROM: Zach Higgins, AICP Community Development Director

Alexandra Cramer, Planner/Project Manager

DATE: December 2nd, 2024

SUBJECT: Recognition of Aimee Woodall's Service

SUMMARY

As we approach the end of 2024, we want to recognize Aimee Woodall's contributions to the Historic Advisory Board. Since joining in January 2022, Aimee has brought so much knowledge and enthusiasm to our preservation efforts. Her success with the bank building's National Register listing showed what's possible when expertise meets dedication. Her insights during our meetings have helped guide many of our decisions, and her commitment to preservation has really set a high bar for what our board can accomplish.

We'll definitely miss having Aimee's perspective and energy at our meetings. Her contributions as vice chair have made a lasting impact on our preservation work in Elizabeth.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends taking time at the December meeting to thank Aimee for her service and contributions to historic preservation in Elizabeth.